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From: Oliver Tolksdorf
Sent: Tuesday, August 17, 2021 11:05 AM
To: Kimberly Gibbons
Subject: RE: 339 Dean road

This one wont need an ET since the slab is already there. Il make a note in Trakit.

Oliver Tolksdorf REHS
Environmental Health Supervisor
Soil Scientist

Harnett County Health Department
910-893-7547

From: Kimberly Gibbons <kgibbons@harnett.org>
Sent: Tuesday, August 17, 2021 10:38 AM

To: Oliver Tolksdorf <otolksdorf@harnett.org>
Subject: RE: 339 Dean road

Yes, Ray sent it to me asking me to forward to you.

Kimberly Gibbons

Central Permitting Technician

Harnett County Development Services
420 McKinney Pkwy (Physical)

P.O. Box 65 (Mailing)

Lillington, N.C. 27546

(910) 893-7525 opt.2
kgibbons@harnett.org

From: Oliver Tolksdorf <otolksdorf@harnett.org>
Sent: Tuesday, August 17, 2021 10:38 AM

To: Kimberly Gibbons <kgibbons@harnett.org>
Subject: RE: 339 Dean road

Is this were the foundation of the building is already there?

Oliver Tolksdorf REHS
Environmental Health Supervisor
Soil Scientist

Harnett County Health Department
910-893-7547

From: Kimberly Gibbons <kgibbons@harnett.org>
Sent: Tuesday, August 17, 2021 10:33 AM

To: Oliver Tolksdorf <otolksdorf@harnett.org>
Subject: FW: 339 Dean road
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Kimberly Gibbons

Central Permitting Technician

Harnett County Development Services
420 McKinney Pkwy (Physical)

P.O. Box 65 (Mailing)

Lillington, N.C. 27546

(910) 893-7525 opt.2
kgibbons@harnett.org

From: Ray L. Holder <rlholder@harnett.org>
Sent: Tuesday, August 17,2021 10:27 AM

To: Kimberly Gibbons <kgibbons@harnett.org>
Subject: Fwd: 339 Dean road

Harnett County Inspections
Ray Holder (910) 984-4768

Begin forwarded message:

From: Oliver Hudson <oliver.hudson(@lgihomes.com>
Date: August 17, 2021 at 8:16:06 AM EDT

To: "Ray L. Holder" <rlholder(@harnett.org>

Subject: Re: 339 Dean road

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Ray I think you sent this to me by accident
Thanks,

Oliver B. Hudson
Construction Manager
LGI HOMES

On Aug 16, 2021, at 2:28 PM, Ray L. Holder <rlholder(@harnett.org> wrote:

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise
caution when opening attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown
senders.

Oliver,

Good afternoon, I spoke with Shawn after he left your office and he wanted
me send you his site map. Thanks for your consideration in this matter.
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